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IUP Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) Meeting Minutes 

March 1, 2022 – 11:30 – 12:00 

 

• Attended by: Dr. Waleed Farag (PI), Dr. Ezekiel (Co-PI), Nicholas Villano, Jacob 

Neulight, Dylan Dewalt, Neil Yoder, Cassandra Lefever, Maria Balega, Zachary Cupp, 

and Zaryn Good 

• Previous meeting minutes from February 1, 2022, were unanimously approved 

• Announcements 

o The new cycle proposal was submitted on February 28, 2022 

o After the last meeting, there were a few reported issues with the stipend ($12,500) 

and tuition waivers 

▪ All issues were resolved 

▪ No new issues were reported 

o Book allowance ($625) 

▪ No issues reported 

o BloomCON (https://bloomcon1.wordpress.com/) 

▪ Funds have been supplied in the past for those interested in attending this 

in-person event 

• Discussion 

o No one reported any issues for this semester 

o Hackathon (4th place among 9 schools) 

▪ Dylan: hackathon was fun, just not enough prep for infrastructure 

▪ Nick: worked on CTF and found it a good learning experience 

o Any issues for graduation 

▪ All graduating students applied for graduation and reported no issues 

o One student has not submitted their portfolio that was due on February 28, 2022 

▪ No issues were reported regarding the portfolios 

• Make sure to review student responsibilities that were documented in the last meeting 

• Anonymous survey regarding the DoD CySP was filled out 

The next meeting will be on April 11, 2022, at 11:30 and everyone confirmed their 

availability for it.  

Submitted by: Cassie Lefever and Dr. Waleed Farag 
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